
 

ST. LOUIS SCHOOL 
Circular No. 005 (21-22) 

 

1st September, 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians of NCS Students, 

 

Re: Mark Allocation for CMI Subjects 

There are subjects using Chinese as medium of instruction in our school including Chinese 

Language, Chinese History, Putonghua and Religious Studies.  Our school is working out specially 

adapted syllabus and assessments for NCS students in these subjects so that their learning abilities 

are truly reflected in the report cards.  

 

The scores in report cards for NCS students in this school year will be treated as follows. 

 

For ALL NCS students: 

1. Scores of Chinese Language (Second Language) will be presented in the report cards. 

2. Scores of Religious Studies will be presented as they are since English learning materials 

have been distributed. 

 

For S1-S3 NCS students ONLY: 

1. Chinese History (Alternative Syllabus) instead of Chinese History will be presented in 

the report cards. 

2. Putonghua will be presented as they are since special assessments have been arranged 

for NCS students.  

 

Should you have any enquiries, please feel free to contact Mr. So Ho Yin Steven at 2546 0117. 

 

Thank you for your attention. 

 

 

  Administrative Affairs Team 

 for Principal 

 


